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Welcome to our practice. Enclosed is your new patient paperwork. Please fill this out and bring it 

along with any films, records, referral (if required by insurance), insurance card as well as picture ID, 

copay/patient portion.  It is very important to bring all that is required to your appointment, it also 

imperative that you arrive at least 15-20 minutes early for your appointment; if you fail to do so the 

office will have to reschedule you.  
 

What to expect at your initial appointment: 
 

Thank you for choosing The Kahan Center for Pain Management. Your first appointment will be an 

evaluation/consultation. Our professional providers will review with you the information you have 

supplied. Based on the information and your examination, our providers will determine and 

recommend the appropriate treatment for your medical care based on their vast knowledge of pain. 

Once our provider has developed a treatment plan, we will schedule you for follow-ups, appropriate 

diagnostic tests and therapy in order to help reduce your pain and improve your quality of life. Please 

understand that this doesn’t mean our provider will continue the treatment you have received prior to 

this exam. Our provider’s reserve the right to determine their own treatment plan for your condition 

and this plan might not agree with what you have been receiving so far. Our providers are making 

their judgment based on their expertise in the field of pain medicine. If our practice decides that 

medication will be part of your plan of care please note the following. Medication refills require 

medical evaluations by our professional providers. Our providers will address all refills within 2 

working business days. Please also note that if our office has not seen you as a patient in 6 months or 

greater you will require an appointment to review your medical treatment.    

 

 

Thank you, 

The Kahan Center for Pain Management 
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